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*****PRESS RELEASE***** 
 

HUMBOLDT SUPERIOR COURT IN PLANNING STAGES 
OF REOPENING  

 
Cal/OSHA has announced recent changes to COVID-19 safety rules in the workplace.  Based on 

these changes, and in working directly with the Humboldt County Department of Public 

Health, the Court is in planning stages of reopening and will have further information for 

dissemination to the public early next week.   

 

The Humboldt Superior Court Clerk’s Office Lobby located at 421 “I” Street in Eureka remains 

open to the public for walk-in service from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  The drop box at the Clerk’s 

Office remains available for filings.  Clerk’s Office staff continues to be available by phone at 

(707)445-7256 and email. 
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